
BEMIDJI AREA SCHOOLS 

BEMIDJI, MINNESOTA 

 

 

DATE: MARCH 19, 2018 

 

TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

FROM: DR. JAMES HESS, SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS 

 

SUBJECT: ELEMENTARY BOUNDARY CHANGE 

 

COMMENTS: 
 

Student enrollments will change dramatically due to the opening of Gene Dillon Elementary 

School next year and as a consequence we are recommending adjusting the attendance boundary 

lines which affect J.W. Smith and Solway Elementary Schools.   

 

This proposed adjustment will affect residents in the area between Cardinal Rd NW and Eckles 

Rd NW, from Highway 2 to Balsam Rd NW.  Students living in this area would be reassigned to 

Solway Elementary School for students in kindergarten through grade 3. 

 

Parents of children living in these areas were notified of the proposed change and were invited to 

share their comments with us. 

 

ACTION: 
 

The motion was offered by ____, seconded by ____, and carried (    ) to adjust the J.W. Smith 

and Solway Elementary School boundaries as proposed for the 2018-2019 school year. 

 

 

 


